From: Jacobs, Amanda - E&E Infrastructure Planning 
Sent: 16 April 2012 10:26
To: Graham Wyatt
Subject: Kraft Foods, Banbury ref: 12/00329/OUT
Dear Graham, 

Thank you for consulting the County Council on the above application.

We are in the process of reviewing how and when we respond to applications. 

In respect of this application the main issues are surrounding transport and Oxfordshire County Council as Highway Authority will send a formal response to you directly. 

We will be in touch over the next few weeks to inform you of our new consultation protocols. In the meantime can you continue to forward applications that meet the criteria of our existing direction and we will deal with them on a case by case basis.

Regards,

Amanda

Amanda Jacobs
Planning Officer
Growth and Infrastructure
Oxfordshire County Council
Speedwell House
Speedwell Street
Oxford
OX1 1NE
